CONFERENCE OF ARIZONA PUBLIC HEALTH ASSOCIATION IN TUCSON ON MARCH 13-14, 1942

REPORT OF THE COMMITTEE ON RESOLUTIONS

DR. W.W. PETER, REPORTING FOR THE COMMITTEE ON RESOLUTIONS, SUBMITTED THE FOLLOWING RESOLUTIONS WITH RECOMMENDATIONS FOR THEIR ADOPTION.

APPRECIATION TO OFFICIALS AND GROUPS

RESOLVED THAT ONCE AGAIN WE ARE INDEBTED TO THE AMERICAN LEGION AND AMERICAN

LEGION AUXILLIARY FOR PROVIDING MEETING ROOMS AND MAKING US WELCOME AND COMFORTABLE

DURING OUR ANNUAL CONVENTION IN TUCSON, AND WE WISH TO EXTEND TO THEM OUR HEARTY

THANKS AND APPRECIATION FOR THE MANY COURTESIES EXTENDED, AND BE IT FURTHER

RESOLVED THAT WE WISH TO EXPRESS OUR APPRECIATION TO MAYOR JAASTAD FOR HIS GRACIOUS

WELCOME AND DISCERNING REMARKS, AND BE IT FURTHER

RESOLVED THAT WE EXPRESS OUR APPRECIATION TO DR. MARY CALDWELL FOR THE EXCELLENT

PROGRAM AND TO DR. L.H. HOWARD AND HIS STAFF FOR THE WELL ARRANGED SCHEDULE OF

ACTIVITIES, AND BE IT FURTHER

RESOLVED THAT WE EXTEND THANKS AND APPRECIATION TO DOCTORS H.E. KLEINSCHNIEDT,

W. H. HASKELL, SYDNEY SINCLAIR AND TO REPRESENTATIVES OF THE FEDERAL AGENCIES FOR

THEIR CONTRIBUTIONS TO THE SUCCESS OF THIS PROGRAM, AND BE IT FURTHER

RESOLVED THAT APPRECIATION BE ALSO EXTENDED TO ALL THOSE WHO HAVE SPENT TIME AND EFFORT

TO MAKE THIS MOST SUCCESSFUL MEETING POSSIBLE, IN SPITE OF THE GRAVITY OF THE

W.W. PETER, M.D., CHAIRMAN